
The Westfield Athenaeum will be running a scary story contest for teens 12 and
up!
We will start accepting submissions on September 24th and close submissions
on October 24th. All five winners will be announced on October 31st! 

How to submit your story:

Drop off a printed copy of your story and a filled out submission sheet to
the children’s desk at the Westfield Athenaeum

         Or
Email your story and submission sheet to our teen librarian Tina at
totero@westath.org

The winning categories will include:

Scariest 
Most Suspenseful
Most Creative 
Biggest Twist
Best Characters

Each winner will receive a boo basket!

Good luck and happy spooky season!
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